MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 19™ AUGUST, 2022.

e The Vice Chancellor is visiting South Africa at the University of South Africa
(UNISA) to attend the 44" Executive Board for the African Council for Distance
Education (ACDE) conference which began on Wednesday, 17" August, 2022. The
discussions included the upcoming biannual conference that MMUST is likely host
in 2024. He also visited the University of Pretoria (UP) to discuss collaborations and
linkages.

e Prof. Peter Bukhala is now a member of the ‘Fitness Advisory Committee’ of the
Special Olympics. Prof. Bukhala was nominated and appointed to this committee
based on his leadership in adapted physical activity and expertise in programme
planning for inclusive physical activities. As a member of the committee from July,
2022 to July, 2024, he will provide insight into evidence-based fitness strategies for
people with intellectual disabilities across the lifespan, ensure that the long term
strategy addresses the individual, interpersonal, programmatic (ex: coach to
athlete), community level, and policy level.

e  MMUST Benevolent Fund (MMUSTBEF) has reviewed its Constitution and Bylaws.
On Friday, 19 August, 2022, the Ad Hoc Committee of the MMUSTBEF received
written and oral submissions from members that will see the Fund improve its
operations.

| wish you a blessed weekend!
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